SENATOR JOSEPH J. CRISCO, JR.

Seventeenth District

Chief Deputy President Pro Tempore Federal Relations Liaison



State of Connecticut Senate

Chair
Insurance & Real Estate Committee
Vice Chair
Banks Committee
Public Health Committee

Member

Executive & Legislative Nominations Committee Legislative Management Committee

October 28, 2016

RE: 17th Senatorial District Senior Fair Thursday, October 20, 2016 Warsaw Park, Ansonia

Dear Senior Fair Participant:

A beautiful day, a wonderful event. Thanks to you.

More than 300 area seniors took advantage of the wealth of information you made available and health services you provided.

I am writing to thank you for the time and energy you devoted to ensuring the success of the 2016 Senior Fair. I cannot overstate the importance of your contribution to keeping seniors up to date on the knowledge necessary to maintain their safety and well-being, screenings necessary to maintain their health and services important to enhancing their quality of life.

As you are aware, the 17th Senatorial District Senior Fair, the Fair that <u>you</u> helped to create, has become a model for many such events now being held across the state.

I look forward to your participation in the 2017 Senior Fair.

With best wishes,

Senator Joseph J. Crisco, Jr. Deputy President Pro Tempore